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Bear Sir/Madamm,

I am a member of the Far North Coast Disability Interagency, Education, Training and
Employment. We are a not for profit Interagency.

We have booked the South Tweed Community Hall on Wednesday 23 May 2007 from 10:30 -
12:30 for an Expo for school leavers with a disability.

For the last four years the Council has kindly waived the rental fee for this function, and we
would be grateful if you could extend the same for this year.

Yours sincerely

C o ﬂ@v\,ww

Cherie Harris

Support Teacher Transition

Tweed Heads/Ballina & Lismore

for

Far North Coast Disability Interagency
Ph: 02 66235955
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C/ Email to David Martain
dmartain@tweed.nsw.gov.au

Re: Use of the Civic Centre Complex for the Banana Festival
Dear Mike,

As President of the Tweed Banana Festival and Harvest Week would like to request the use of the
Civic Center Auditorium under similar terms as previous festivals, with the council donating the use
of the auditorium on the specified dates at no fee as part of council sponsorship of the event.

We would also ask that again the council meet the cost of acquiring and erecting the catwalk for the
fashion parade as was the case last year The quote for the provision of the catwalk is $580.00.

The dates the auditorium is required are as follows,

Tuesday 14" August
Thursday 16" August
Friday 17" August
Saturday 18" August
Monday  20™ August
Tuesday  21* August
Wednesday 22™ August

We also seck permission for the sale of alcohol for the fashion parade on the 17" August.
A license will be obtained by St Joseph’s Primary School and a copy of this license will be given to you
as usual.

Yours faithfully

Chris Chrisostomos
gl 0ordinator
Vol Banana Festival
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